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Staff Report 
March 18, 2019 Council Workshop Meeting 

 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

Sam Adams, Utilities Manager 360.817.1563 sadams@cityofcamas.us 

 

INTRODUCTION/PURPOSE/SUMMARY:  The motor control system at Well 6 is obsolete and was 

identified in last year’s condition assessment as in need of immediate replacement.  This project was 

included in the 2019-2020 budget.  S&B Inc. has submitted a scope of services to provide the 

equipment and personnel to replace the aging system.  NOTE: This does not include costs for electrical 

work to de-energize the old system and re-energize the new control panels installed by S&B Inc. 

 

BUDGET IMPACT:  Total cost of $76,866.85. The Water/Sewer funds were budgeted to complete this 

work in 2019. 

  

RECOMMENDATION/RECOMMENDED ACTION/ACTION REQUESTED:  This item is for Council 

information only. Staff recommends this item be placed on the March 18, 2019 Consent Agenda for 

Council’s consideration. 


